Village Hall —

The hall has obviously been out of use for various periods, though a few groups have resumed when permitted
by government regulations (though sometimes with limited numbers due to social distancing). The hall will
reopen to all groups soon, unless regulations change. The hall successfully applied for some government grants,
which more than cover our fixed costs during our closures and in fact enable us to offer free hire to our long-term
groups for at least the rest of this year.
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